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                                 11th June 2018 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 6 – Science/SRE 
 

As part of the Science/SRE curriculum for Year 6 the children will be taking part in a 

‘Understanding Relationships’ lesson, a ‘Conception and Pregnancy’ lesson and a 

‘Communicating in Relationships’ lesson. These lessons will take place across next week. We 

are notifying you of these lessons being delivered, to prepare you for the fact that your child 

may wish to share their learning with you. 

 

The learning intentions for these are: to consider physical & emotional behaviour in 

relationships; to explore the process of conception and pregnancy; and to explore positive 

and negative ways of communicating in a relationship. 

 

Learning Outcomes will include: to discuss different types of adult relationships with 

confidence; to know what form of touching is appropriate; to describe the decisions that 

have to be made before having a baby; to know some basic facts about pregnancy and 

conception; to have considered when it is appropriate to share personal/private information 

in a relationship; and to know how and where to get support if an online relationship goes 

wrong. 

 

Parents have the right to withdraw their child from parts of Sex and Relationships Education, 

which are not covered by the National Curriculum for Science. If, for any reason, you would 

like to withdraw your child from these lessons, please inform the school, in writing, by Friday 

15th June.  

 

If you have any further questions, or would like to see the resources which will be used, 

please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 

 

We hope you find this information helpful. 

 

Miss M Bridge (DHT UKS2)  

 
 
 

 
 


